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I am pleased to announce that our new 
Klickitat PUD website is up and running, 
allowing you to do much of your 
business with us when it is convenient 
for you. Our new web address is 
www.klickitatpud.com.

Some of the functions are the same, 
just pulled together so you can find what 
you need quickly 
and easily. The 
Account Manager 
section just below 
the KPUD logo 
includes bill pay 
and meter reads, 
new service 
requests, frequently 
asked questions 
and a list of 
planned outages. The process for paying 
your KPUD bills and submitting meter 
reads online has not changed.  

We now have a Community Calendar, 
where you can view the KPUD 
commission meeting schedule and other 
dates of importance regarding KPUD 
business. For your convenience, we now 
post the commission meeting agendas 
and minutes on our website. You can 
contact our management team through 
the Commissioners page.  

You will find all of our Conservation
information in one place, such as rebate 
information, conservation tips, degree 

days, net metering and more. Application 
forms for KPUD conservation programs 
and links to other websites are included 
as well.  

Klickitat PUD’s Ruralite articles, mail 
stuffers, outage information and other 
news can be found under the News tab. 
Click on the Career Opportunities tab 
just under News for listings of our 
current job openings and contact 
information for our human resources 
department.  

The Rates and Policies section includes 
all of the electrical rates broken down by 
category, and the water/wastewater rates 
and PUD policies pertaining to these 
services.

While you may have to come into the 
PUD offices or call to set up services, 
you can now find under the Services tab 
all of the information to make informed 
decisions about new services, modifying 
existing services, costs of services and 
who to contact for quick service.

We invite you to visit and explore 
our new website, and welcome your 
questions and comments. Our goal is to 
make your interactions with KPUD as 
quick, easy and informative as possible.

Watch for updates to our historical 
section, as we will add information to 
this area in the near future.  

Jim Smith, General Manager

New Website is Filled With Options




